October 10, 2021



FLORENCE BOULEVARD CHURCH OF CHRIST

Elders

Steve Clark
Bill Hames
Ken Vanhorn
Mark Willingham

Deacons

Greg Allen Justin Beckman **Kevin Clemons** Jeffrey Cox Myron Crunk Mike Davidson Kyle Dickson Gregg Elrod Nate Fulmer AJ Gooch Jamey Medley Ronnie Putnam **Dave Schmidt** Mark Vanhorn Matt Warner Don Williams

Minister

Austin Johnson

Youth Minister John Birdwell

Secretary Sonya Cox



Building Godly Leaders

The Lads to Leaders Kick-off will be TODAY, following MORNING worship. Anyone in the congregation wanting to be involved including participants, team leaders, as well as supplementary supporters are invited and encouraged to attend. The Kickoff involves a fellowship meal (potluck—bring main dishes, side dishes, bread, drinks & desserts) followed by informational meeting and sign-ups.

2502 FLORENCE BOULEVARD

www.florenceblvd.org

PHONE (256) 766-3617 email: office@florenceblvd.org FAX (256) 766-3546

Worship: Sunday 9:00 am & 5:00 pm; Bible Class 10:15 am

Wednesday: 6:30 pm

FOR THE RECORD

Sunday AM: 258 / On Line Views: 129 Sunday School: 179 / On Line Views: 53 Sunday PM: 179 / On Line Views: 143 Wednesday: 169 / On Line Views: 123

Budget: \$13,300 Contribution: \$ 16,497

LADIES

There is a need of someone that would be in charge of the groups for food for the sick. If you would like to do this, please see Sonya for details.

BOOK DONATION

Bruce Rivers, devoted husband, of Linda Rivers, has donated two books, Hymns of Faith, and Bringing in the Sheaves, to our church library, in her memory.

SYMPATHY

UNA Christian Student Center

Thirty-third Annual Benefit Dinner

7:00 PM Thursday, November 4 @Florence-Lauderdale Coliseum

Entertainment provided by The Goat Hill String Band

Tickets: \$75

Purchase by contacting the CSC at unacsf@comcast.net or 256-764-9439

To learn more about sponsorship opportunities, contact the UNA CSC office.



Psalm 111:1-5

OCTOBER MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH

Fred Asare Village of Hope PO Box 18169 Accra, Ghana <mark>fredasare@gmail.com</mark>

SUNDAY NIGHT FOR THE SAVIOR

Last Sunday evening Group 1 met for the first time and there was quite a good turnout.

There were over 100 cards, notes and messages of encouragement either mailed out or placed in the church mailboxes. Be sure to check your box as many are beginning to be filled up.

Several of the ones who stayed worked in the kitchen baking banana bread and cookies to be taken around on Monday by John and Austin.

Kevin Clemons worked replacing some ballasts and more light bulbs in the classrooms.

There was an especially good response for the WBS workers, 277 lessons were prepared for mailing and 247 were graded and sent to the drop box for the Ghana students. What an accomplishment! Thank you for all who work in the WBS ministry!

Work continues on some of the classrooms up in the Lighthouse, cleaning, moving chairs, and getting them ready for use again.

Several of our younger children prepared the cookies and hand made some of the most meaningful, thoughtful cards and notes. Those who receive these cards know just what I mean.

This Sunday evening Group 2 will meet for the second time and continue the good works being accomplished each Sunday for the Savior. Thank you all!